
Virtual PTA Membership Meeting  

November, 19, 2020 

 

The virtual membership meeting of the Yale Elementary PTA was called to order on 11/19/2020 at 6:30 
pm online. 

Christy Howell, President, welcomed everyone to the meeting. 

Becky Nodorft declared a quorum was present. (15 members are required for a quorum.) 

The minutes from the 10/15/2020 Membership Meeting were posted on the website prior to the 
meeting for review.  

Susan Varner, Treasurer, made a motion to approve the Treasurers Reports.  This motion comes from a 
committee so a second is not required.   After a call for discussion and hearing none, the motion carried.   

The Financial Report for 10/1/2020 thru 11/17/2020 was posted to the website prior to the meeting for 
review. 

Each year our PTA is allowed to have two days which are tax free.  12/18/2020 (Holiday Store) and 
2/12/2021, Valentines Store) have been selected. 

Susan Varner made a motion to use 12/18/2020 (Holiday Store) and 2/12/2021 as our tax free Days.  
Sarah Barker seconded the motion.   After a call for discussion and hearing none, the motion carried. 

“Do You Want to Build a Snowman?” has been posted on our Facebook page.  Check out 
Yalepta.org/snowman for all the details and to register.  It is a free and fun activity for our families. 
5 new members were added to reach our next goal.  The winner of our Echo Dot was Mitt Beamer, 
however, he declined.  The Winner Wheel was re-spun again in the presence of Christy Howell, Megan 
Benavides and Anna Marie Larrabee.  The new winner is Ella Lusk.   

There will be no school 11/23/2020 and 11/27/2020. 

With no further business the meeting was adjourned at 6:36 pm 

 

__________________________________________ 
Anna Marie Larrabee, Secretary 

Committee members: 

Megan Benavides  ___________________________________________ 

Tara Craighead                ___________________________________________ 

Sarah Barker   ___________________________________________ 


